BROOKVALE GROBY LEARNING CAMPUS

Valuing Everyone, Achieving Excellence

Weekly Parent Bulletin

28 October 2022
Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. Please find below important campus
information relating to our students.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

w

Organic

Eco-Schools < KEEP
' BRITAII
TIDY.

Happy Diwali 24.10.22 BGLC achieved the Eco-Schools Green Flag award

All Years e Community Action Notice for a 15m 5G Mast application outside BGLC

e School Shop - A number of items are available for online purchase such as Revision
Guides, Exams Pencil Cases and Scientific Calculators along with other items such as
replacement ID cards, bus passes and school ties. These items will be found in your
child’s Arbor School Shop (see main dashboard not quick links).

Years 7-9 e London Theatre Trip 24 and 25 May 2023 Initial expressions of interest with a £50
deposit can be made on Arbor/Trips by 02/11/22.Places are limited to 48 and we
have already received more expressions of interest than we have places. However,
an automated acknowledgment from Arbor "confirms" the place, so please manage
expectation with your child as this is not a confirmation of a place at this stage. As
stated in the original letter attached, where a trip is oversubscribed, set criteria will
be applied to assign places after the closing date.

Years 7-11 e ADT contribution - reminder deadline for payment by the end of today available on
Arbor/School Shop.

Y9 e Bronze DofE deposit - reminder deadline by the end of today available on
Arbor/School Shop.

Year 10 e Work Experience - reminder deadline to return completed forms to Mrs Dymond by
Monday 31/10/22.

Year 10 and | ¢ GCSE Music Students in years 10 and 11 - deadline reminder 30/10/22 to reserve
Year 11 your free ticket to see the Bardi Orchestra (see Arbor Trip). However, transport to
and from the venue is not included.



https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2022/10/27105225/5G-MAST-Oct-2022.pdf
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Year 11 e Mock Exams Schedule for November/December - click here for the letter.

e Ahead of the upcoming mock exam period, W/C 21* November, all year 11 students
will be receiving an ‘exam preparation pack’. This will contain some essential
stationery, revision tools, a revision timetable, breakfast bar and messages from our
head teacher, head of year and the Post 16 team.

Here are two resources you can use at home with your children to make effective
use of the pack ahead of these mock exams:

https://brookvalegroby.com/revision-presentations
https://brookvalegroby.com/revision-guides

Scan the QR codes for direct access too:
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e All students in Year 11 have recently completed their first test paper of the year in
Maths and been provided with the Question Level Analysis (QLA) of their results. All
students are required to complete 5 quizzes on Hegarty Maths related to questions
they didn't fully understand on the paper (highlighted in Red or Yellow). This
personalised approach to homework is proven to help students focus on their own
individual needs and do better next time they see these topics. Any students who
haven't received their QLA should ask their teacher who will then be able to provide
them with it.

This will become common practice when our students start past paper practice
after Christmas, with a two week cycle involving a paper one week and 5 Hegarty
tasks the second week. Mr Kilduff

Post 16 ® Y12 Work Experience - reminder deadline to return completed forms to Mrs
Dymond by Monday 31/10/22.

e Y13 Mock Exams Schedule for November/December - click here for the letter.

e P16 Digital Media Classes Animation workshop on 07/11/22 - the closing date for
booking onto this session has been extended until midday on 01/11/22 . See Arbor
School Shop to secure your place.

e We have had a lot of queries about students studying off-site. Please find attached

our policy, which we hope makes this clear for students and parents.
Year 13 parents/carers will need to give consent for their child to study off-site, this
has been requested through Arbor - please log in to Arbor to see this. Without this
consent, students will not be able to study off-site and ID cards will be blocked for
w/c 7th November to prevent exit from the campus. This is part of our safeguarding
duties as a campus.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y5snANaorugOzojzmk_dUb5YF4zBqTxo/view?usp=sharing
https://brookvalegroby.com/revision-presentations/
https://brookvalegroby.com/revision-guides/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_CvYe_1lFAdCr1Isx5HzIhqC3zj3Tpnm/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1J87vwLzCJrrXXuClWWMfswYD-_bV3tgSTImQZcvaUVY/edit

